Text intro chair
Welcome everybody to the first international webinar of the Sarnámihuis Foundation based in the Netherlands. My name is Sitla Bonoo. I am one the active volunteers of Sarnámihuis. This seminar would be opened by our chairperson, Mr. Amar Soekhlal, but unfortunately due to personal circumstances he is not able to attend.
Our program of today will last for two hours. It consists of a presentation by Sandew Hira on the work of Sarnámihuis and how the Calcutta Letters project fits into this work, a presentation by Tanya Sitaram on the Calcutta Letters and a second presentation of Sandew Hira on the analysis of the data on indentureship in Suriname.
Sandew Hira studied economics at the Erasmus University Rotterdam and has written a lot about history. He is based in The Netherlands.
Sandew, the floor is yours.

Thanks Sandew. Now I will introduce Tanya Sitaram. Tanya studied history at the Anton de Kom University in Suriname. She worked at the National Archives in Suriname and is currently the director of the University Library of the Anton de Kom University in Suriname.
Tanya, the floor is yours.

Thanks Tanya. We are going back to Sandew.

Thanks Sandew. 

The floor is now open for discussion. Please state your name an affiliation when you ask a question or give a comment.

We are coming to the end of this webinar. I would like to thank the presenters and everyone who contributed to the discussion. Feel free to contact us if you want to follow up or develop a relationship with the Sarnámihuis Foundation.
Stay safe and goodbye.
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